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Weekly News – Friday 12nd March  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We’ve had a lovely week in year 2 this week and the children 
have continued their effort and hard work.    

English 

This week we have been immersing ourselves in a book called 
‘The Bear and the Piano’ by David Litchfield. We have enjoyed 
making predictions about what might happen next in the story. 
We have been extending our descriptive writing by writing 
expanded noun phrases. We have worked hard to use a range 
on conjunctions to extend our sentences.    

Maths 

We have been consolidating our knowledge of addition this week 
and learning how to add two 2 digit numbers using a number line.  
We have also been adding three one digit numbers and three two 
digit numbers.   

Topic 

We have had lots of fun creating our collages in the style of Kurt 
Schwitter. We have also been developing our predicting and 
observing skills in science. We made predictions about what 
happened if we added oil to water. We then predicted what 
would happened if we added a vitamin C tablet. This was very 
exciting as it then created a larva lamp effect! In assembly and 
Re we have also been learning about how Holi festival is 
celebrated.   

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Mahmoud 
Elizabeth 

 
Clover 
Beth 
Kazu 

 
Heather 

Akanksha 
Tomi 

 
 

Notices 
Please bring in plastic bottles, plastic bottle lids and boxes for DT as next week we will begin to create a 3D 
piece in the style of James Edgar.  
For all of the parents of children in Clover Class, Mrs Tagg will be doing Wednesday parents evening and 
Mrs Farr will be doing Thursday parents evening.   
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